
From: uzman. Richard -
To: yerokun. Jimi
Cc: Schanerow, Jason; Elkins. Scott Burnell. Scott
Subject: RE: SOARCA plant calls
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 7:18:00 AM

Jimi - I hear that you will be out of the office next week. Will Scott Elkins be leading the
call for you?

Thanks,
Rich

From: Yerokun, Jimi
Sent: Friday, March 19, 2010 7:14 AM
To: Guzman, Richard; Elkins, Scott; Burnell, Scott
Cc: Schaperow, Jason
Subject: RE: SOARCA plant calls

Thanks Rich.

Jimi T. Yerokun

From: Guzman, Richard
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 5:14 PM
To: Elkins, Scott; Burnell, Scott
Cc: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA plant calls

Great. Thanks. We're still waiting to hear back from the licensee with a firm date/time.
Tentative timeframes are Tues or Wed next week. Both plants PMs indicated that the

licensee seemed very receptive to the request and ready to support. Stay tuned...

Rich

From: Elkins, Scott
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:48 PM
To: Burnell, Scott; Guzman, Richard
Cc: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA plant calls

Okay. I'm still working towards providing the documents for the plants to review to you Rich by the end
of next week. FYI
Scott

From: Burnell, Scott
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2010 3:38 PM
To: Elkins, Scott; Guzman, Richard
Cc: Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA plant calls

All;

I've spoken with my counterparts at both plants and they'll be on the call, whenever it is.

Scott


